
Our condolences are expressed to family and friends of Mercedes Batton, who 

passed  away on February 6th at Chancellor Park; her funeral took place at 

Carnell’s Memorial Chapel on February 10th.  

 

The following donations have been made:  

**to the Sound System: in loving memory of husband Bas Jamieson from his wife 

Lorna 

**to the Cemetery Fund: in loving memory of a dear daughter, Sharon Kelly from 

her mom, Annie Parsons 

** to the Bethany Danielle Pike Memorial Camp Fund: in loving memory of 

Bethany from Karen Pike and Jeremy Squires of Calgary 

 

The flowers adorning the Sanctuary today are in loving memory of William Vallis 

from his wife Ruby of Chancellor Park, and their daughter Betty Sherston of BC.  

 

St. James is seeking the services of an assistant organist/choir director.  

Candidates should submit an indication of their interest to the church office by 

February 28th. 

 

Sound System update:  The Sound System has been ordered and is expected to 

be in place for Easter. 

 

Comprehensive Review Update:  You are encouraged to visit www.united-

church.ca for updates from the Comprehensive Review Task Group. There you 

will find a Comprehensive Review Consultation Report based on conversations 

with United Church Communities of Faith about our future. The task group is 

also encouraging people across the church to read and engage with a discussion 

paper "Fishing on the Other Side" by joining the online conversations 

at    www.unitedfuture.ca  If you do not have access to a computer, let SuAn 

know and we can print the documents.   

 

Today after the 11am service:  GO Project and Rendezvous Bake Sale at the 

Coffee Hour. 

 

Bible Study this week: tomorrow at 10am; Tuesday at 7pm.  

 

The St. James AOTS Men's Club will not be holding its regular monthly meeting in 

February. However, they have been invited by Gower Street United Church Men's 

Club to their dinner meeting on Tuesday, February 18 at 6pm. Members 

attending are requested to arrive by 5:45pm. 

 

Hymn Sing 2014: Our Hymn Sing Service this year will take place at 11am on 

Sunday, March 2nd.  The deadline for requests is Monday, February 24th.  As 

always, the earlier, the better!   

 

St. James Pancake Supper: Tuesday March 4th, 5pm.  For $8 ($4 if under 12) you 

can purchase a ticket from Susan or SuAn. 

 

The Annual Ecumenical Service for the World Day of Prayer will be held on 

Saturday, March 8th at the West End Baptist Church, 314 Topsail Road at 7pm. 

 

Our Annual Congregational Meeting will take place following worship on March 

9; soup and sandwich lunch followed by the meeting. 

 

Heads-up for the AOTS semi-annual fish dinner:   April 25th at 6pm for $20 

 

A letter of thanks and appreciation from Stella’s Circle is posted outside the 

office door. 

 

Gower Street United Church UCW are hosting a St. Patrick's Day 

Afternoon Tea, Craft and Bake Sale on Saturday, March 15th, from 2-4pm, at the 

Lecture Hall (back entrance).  Admission is $7. 

 

               *******************************************      

                      Accessibility at St. James United Church: 

Hearing Devices  Wheelchairs Enlarged Bulletins 

If you wish to use one of the above services that we offer, please speak with one 

of our ushers and they will be happy to assist you. 

     
                                           Help Us To Help You 

� We have 

sickness in 

our family 

� I would like a call 

from a Minister 

� I would like to 

receive The 

Visitor 

 

� I am 

interested 

in PAR 

� I would like to 

discuss full 

membership  

I  have changed 

my address  

 

 

Name: _________________________________________________ 

 

Address: __________________________Email:_______________ 

 

Postal Code: __________________ Telephone: _______________ 


